
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
August 9, 2015 
 
 
Re: Reference Letter  
 
 
 
 
Dear Bonnie & staff, 
 
 
We wanted to give a bit of feedback for reference on our thoughts and experience with The 
Chestnut Tree Daycare.   Our daughter has been attending The Chestnut Tree for 3-4 days per 
week for nearly 2 years now.  She was 16 months old when she first started and we have been 
extremely happy with the care provided and the support from such a young age - from early on 
with napping through to assisting and being supportive with stressful times like potty training. 
 
The whole staff has always been very friendly and helpful.  Our daughter has always been 
excited when she goes in the morning and sees everyone there.  It feels much more like being 
part of a big warm family than a cold institution. 
 
I wouldn’t hesitate to recommend The Chestnut Tree to someone looking for daycare for their 
little one. 
 
 
Thank you as always, 
 
Sonia and Daniel 
 
 


